
From: 
To: Amy Dearnaley
Subject: Re: Clock Face

Dear Amy,
I would be very happy to see the clock face you have in your courtyard back where it 
belongs.  I am sure St Laurence's Church is the proper place for 'it's final resting place'. There 
more people will be able to see it.

Thank you for your hard work in trying to facilitate the move.  It is much appreciated.

On Wed, 15 Aug 2018, 3:53 pm Amy Dearnaley, <amy.dearnaley@chorley.gov.uk> wrote:

Hello,

Thank you so much for getting in contact with us regarding the clock face. We’re so pleased to hear 
from you.

I wonder whether you would be happy to visit Astley Hall to discuss the proposal for the clock face 
to go back to St Laurence’s Church further.

Please let me know if this is convenient for you, I am usually in the office Wednesday – Friday.

Best wishes

Amy

Amy Dearnaley
Museum Officer - Collections
Chorley Council

 01257 515928 |  chorley.gov.uk
Looking for something to do over the summer holidays? Download our What’s Happening in Chorley 
magazine here.

You can make service requests online at chorley.gov.uk, and it’s even faster if you use 'My Account'

mailto:amy.dearnaley@chorley.gov.uk
http://chorley.gov.uk/
http://edition.pagesuite-professional.co.uk/Launch.aspx?PBID=0f9dbb76-69d3-4ca0-9d41-016c998fa899
http://chorley.gov.uk/
https://myaccount.chorley.gov.uk/Login.aspx


From: 
Sent: 15 August 2018 15:44
To: Astley Hall
Subject: Clock face

 Hello,

 I donated the clock face to the Hall.  Came from the garden of my then house on Park Road.

George Bottle wrote about it in the Guardian in 1983.

 

Hope this is of use.  You will find more in " In the footsteps of Wilson

Still live in Chorley

This e-mail and any attached files are confidential and may also be legally privileged. They 
are intended solely for the intended addressee. If they have come to you in error you must not 
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the e-mail and attachments. Please note that while Chorley Council has policies in place 
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